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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: lrick2415@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 12:42 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Peter, project No. 2105, the thermal curtain proposal for Lake Almanor is a very bad idea. Any lake 
that had used a thermal curtain successfully was much deeper than Almanor. This is a shallow lake 
and removing the cold water from the bottom will result in algae, hurt tourism, a main stay for the 
area as well as impact fishing. 
I have a home in the Prattville area and I'm very upset about this project. Don't the people of the 
area have any rights in this decision? 
  
I hope this is reconsidered as it will really hurt the area and people living there. 
  
Sincerely, Lynn Rickman 


